
 
 
Dear Responsible Pharmacist, 
 
ANNUAL SELF-INSPECTION 
 
You are reminded to complete a self-inspection of your pharmacy by 01 March, irrespective 
of your current pharmacy grade. The self-inspection is accessible on your secure profile.  
 
You can access details concerning pharmacy inspections and guide to compliance; and the 
inspection grading methodology on the following website link: 
https://www.sapc.za.org/Responsible_Inspections  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
VM Tlala 
Registrar/CEO 
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